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Dear Parent/Carer 
 

National e-Learning Offer: e-Sgoil Evening Study Support Webinars 
 
I’m writing to outline the National e-Learning Offer (NeLO)/e-Sgoil evening Study Support programme for 
2022/23 that is on offer to all learners. 
 
The Study Support programme comprises recorded, live and interactive webinars focused on Senior Phase 
courses.  
Webinars are delivered by experienced, GTCS registered teachers.  
 
Fifty different webinars are on offer each week during term time, covering all the larger subject areas as 
well as an extensive range of other subjects.  
 
The service is focused on delivering equitable access to all learners in Scotland and is completely free. 
  

A short information video can be found here: https://vimeo.com/751736086/282b8d9d84 
Moreover, a nutshell guide can be found below: 
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The timetable for Study Support sessions can be found illustrated below: 

 

 
 
 
Learners can sign up by clicking this link: https://e-sgoil.com/study-support/ 
We would strongly encourage students to sign up and engage with the study. 
Further information on all national e-learning options can be accessed here: 
https://education.gov.scot/nelo/ 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 

Grant Abbot 
Head Teacher 
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